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INFORMATION RELEASE

Solano County Sheriff’s Tactical Rescue Vehicle August 12, 2009
Solano County Sheriff’s Office

Sheriff Gary R. Stanton is pleased to announce that through a Homeland Security Grant, the Solano
County Sheriff’s Office has taken possession of an armored tactical rescue vehicle manufactured by
Lenco. The Lenco Bear will bring unprecedented tactical capability to Solano County law
enforcement agencies

The Solano County Sheriff’s Office will be holding a press conference to unveil this new tactical
resource on Thursday, August 13, 2009, at 10:00 AM. The event will be held in front of the Solano
County Government Center, which is located at 675 Texas Street in Fairfield, CA

Sheriff Stanton, Bob Powell, Solano County Office of Emergency Services Manager, and Lieutenant
Gary Elliott, the Sheriff’s Office SWAT Commander will be on hand to answer any questions you
might have regarding this new valuable resource to the region.
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